Dear Guests,

I hope this letter finds you well and preparing for the upcoming golf season. As the General Manager of Sleepy Hollow Country Club, I am pleased to communicate some updates regarding our Director of Instruction, Kevin Sprecher. We appreciate the enthusiasm and interest of our guests in taking lessons with Kevin, and we are proud to have such a renowned PGA Professional on our staff.

As you likely know, Kevin Sprecher won the Teaching Professional of the Year award for the Metropolitan PGA Section in 2018 and has been instrumental in elevating our instructional programming at Sleepy Hollow. Given his popularity and the high demand for his expertise, the club has decided to ensure that our membership has priority over Kevin's exceptional instruction.

The new guest policy is as follows: there will be a \$50/hour guest fee, and Kevin will have a limit of three (3) hours per day of guest lessons, with the option to add two (2) more hours of guest instruction 48 hours prior if time is available. We will also be requiring all guests to fill out a waiver before arrival. The club leadership discussed this at length, and we recognize the importance of maintaining a balance between Kevin's abilities to continue to coach both members and guests.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we strive to enhance the overall golf experience at Sleepy Hollow Country Club.

Thank you for being part of our golf community.

Respectfully,

Paul Brock General Manager/COO Sleepy Hollow Country Club